
 

 
Description of Documents 
Relating to ABP-316205-23 
 

 
 

Proposed new line bay and associated underground 

cabling to be located within the existing Kellis 220kV 

substation. Lands in the townland of Kellistown East, 

Co. Carlow. 
 

 

Record 1 Record of 1st pre-application consultation meeting held with the prospective 

applicant on the 25/05/23 

Letter 1  Notification letter issued to prospective applicant stating that the proposed 

development IS NOT SID 

Letter 2 Notification letter issued to Carlow County Council stating that the proposed 

development IS NOT SID 

 


